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     Another reason to watch out for 
each other—>  
 From www.FloridaOffenderAlert.com: 

a registered sex offender has moved 
into an address on Hamlin Blvd.  Name 
is Brandon Benjamin Thomas Hultz. 

BIG HURRAY 
AND THANK YOU 
TO EVERYONE 
WHO HAS 
ALREADY PAID 
DUES FOR 2017-18! 
There are only a few missing to make 
this the best year yet.  Your $30/year 
pays for 5 streetlights, newsletters, 
garage sale ads (twice/year), PO box 
rental, government fees,  and 
FANTASTIC discounts from Waste 
Connections of Florida! Other trash 
companies have raised rates but ours 
have been the same for 4 years! 
Save a stamp:  call Peg Chiarelli or Barb 
Clark to pick up your cash or check. 

REMEMBER:  If you notice 

suspicious people or activity CALL 

the Sheriff  727-582-6200 

If a solicitor comes to the door, tell 
them soliciting is not allowed in Bay 
Hills and you will call the Sheriff. 
Keep your garage door down and 
your gates, doors, & vehicles locked. 

Great weather & good food & fun marked the 2017 
Bay Hills “Jingle Mingle” street party & SANTA 
visit. Enjoy the memories!  
See more pix from Jingle Mingle & neighborhood 

Decorations on www.BayHillsFL.com under the Newsletter tab. 
 Many thanks to the Jingle Mingle team & helpers:  Cecilia & 
Ken Burke, Barb Clark, Sophie Anastasio, Kathy Fletcher, 
Alison Taylor-Mosely, Alf Young, Brenda Blank, & Dina 
Meitner. Also thanks to everyone who attended and 
contributed to the food drive. We hope you had a good time! 
[Got some ideas for next year?—Get in touch with Cecilia Burke] 

Traditional & Whimsical—Bay Hills 2017 Christmas Decorations  

Neighbors Getting Together 

Games & Craft Table for Youngsters 

And a Visit from SANTA! 

http://www.BayHillsFL.com


SAY HI TO 
NEW 
NEIGHBORS 
 
Kathy & Brian R. 
   14442 Oakglen 

January Yard of the Month on Maplewood 

Business card size ad for HOA members… 10 issues 
$50; single issue $10; may be changed each month. 

Contact Peg Chiarelli.   Next issue deadline:  Feb 16 
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Spring is 
coming! 
Time to gather 
“stuff” for the 
neighborhood yard sale in 
April (date to be announced 
in next newsletter). 


